
_ . . . . . . .

,

nieN- -

UNIVERSITY
OFUTAli-

.

h-h

{ 7 February 1991

Mr. Alexander Adams,Jr.
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
PDNP
M.S. I1-B-20
Washington, D.C.- 20555

Dear Mr. Adams:

The University of Utah shipped the AGN reactor fuel (NRC license R-25) to the Y-12
Plant at Oak Ridge at approximately 4:00 p.m. MST on 5 February 1991. The material
was shipped as two separate shipments using Tri-State Motor Transit and is scheduled to
arrive at Oak Ridge at 8:30 EST on 8 February 1991,

if you require any additional information, please call Dr. Gary Sandquist at (801) 581-7372
or myself at (801) 581-4188.

Sincerely yours,

C %
Jo m S. Bennion
Nuclear Engineering Laboratory
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